
Rixy Stages 2024 – Marshals and Officials Bulletin no.1 

17th December 2024 
 

1) Overnight Parking 

We have arranged for a secure parking area in Thetford overnight between Saturday 28th and 

Sunday 29th December. You may stay in a vehicle e.g. motorhome at this location, but there is 

no electricity, water, or other facilities and no water or waste is to be discharged. 

If you want to use this, please contact Brett Murray at: brettmurrayrallying@gmail.com. 

 

2) Sheep 

There are sheep grazing on the site at Stanta. Shepherds will be on hand to keep them away 

from the rally as far as possible. Please be polite and respectful to the shepherds. 

Competitors have been told to inform the organisers as soon as possible if they have hit a sheep. 

If a competitor reports this to you, please call it in over the radio, with the car number and 

location that it happened. We will then get a shepherd to the relevant location. 

 

Final instructions will be issued by the Chief Marshal in the next few days. 

Simon Tonks 

Secretary of the Meeting 
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